

Department of Social and Behavioral Sciences Ritter Annex 9th Floor 1301 Cecil B. Moore Ave. Philadelphia, PA 19122 T 215-204-8726 F 215-204-1854 cph.temple.edu

1 May 2023

Ivy Johnson 6409 Argyle St Philadelphia, PA 19111

Dear Ivy,

On behalf of the Department of Social & Behavioral Sciences, I would like to thank you for your support of our students in their internship and fieldwork experiences. Because of community partners like you, our students are able to have the rich experience of working in the field of public health and applying the concepts they learn in the classroom to real-life situations. This knowledge is invaluable to our students early in their careers. Enclosed we have included a Certificate of Recognition to you as an honored community partner to remind you how grateful we are for your commitment to Temple University students.

Again, thank you for all you do for our students, and we look forward to a continued relationship between your organization and the Temple University Department of Social & Behavioral Sciences.

Sincerely,

DeAnn Willsey

Assistant Director of Administration

Department of Social & Behavioral Sciences

Temple University

deann.willsev@temple.edu